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NEWSLETTER

Resident

Birthdays
1st-Jan D. ( QC)
8th- Arlene V.
10th-Marilyn Mu.
10th- Gert S.
23rd- Joe Ki.

Employee
Birthdays
3rd- Kilie I.
18th- Dave P.

23rd- Renee C.
26th- Mike B.

To the world you
may be one person,

but to one person

'you may be the world
- Dr. Seuss

s

The Bluffs Senior Community

1000 Bluff View Drive, Houghton, MI, 49931
906-483-4400
www.thebluffs.org

Letter from our
Executive Director

Hello Residents, Families & Friends!

Will it rain? Will it snow? We live in the U.P. therefore we just don't
know! | think we are all ready for some green grass and warm
sunshiny days! We did have our patio chairs out at the front entrance
in April but it only lasted a few days

before they were snow covered again!

Congratulations to all of our Golden _
Award Winners! What a special day for 2N

everyOne! . |
| _ ‘ M

I'd like for everyone to join us for our
Arcadia Ambassador Reception on E
Thursday, May 11th at 2:00 in the 3rd

Floor Ballroom. We will be announcing

the employee winners from the first

quarter and | would love to have you

there cheering them on! Stay tuned for

more information!

day

I'm also looking forward to celebrating our Mothers this month, they
have surely blessed our lives in countless ways. Join us for our brunch
on May 14th.

Let's plan to get outside this month and breathe in some of the finest
air in the world! Wishing you all a blessed May, stop in and say HI!

~Jessica




Happy May!
I'm definitely looking forward to the warmer weather coming!
| We'll be kicking off the month with The Kentucky Derby Races & Cinco De |
- - Mayo celebrations! Mothers Day is on the 14th and we'll be celebrating with <48 ©
Z special brunch! We will hopefully be getting out into the garden to prep it *
~ and transplant our seeds that we started last month as well! /T\
Our annual spring swap will be during the week of April 8th-12th. We will A
celebrate Memorial Day with our annual picnic,and on the 30th a memorial _ g
~ service to honor those we have lost in the last year. We also will have an e
. assortment of crafts, games, and guest speakers throughout the month! &
| Keep an eye on the weekly and TVs for updated locations as we get warmer =
days we may move things outside! | hope you all have a wonderful month!

~Kate|yn
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C/Henmorial Service 2nd Floor Library

Please join us to remember those that have left The Bluffs or passed on in the

last year. We will put together a slideshow with photos of Bluffs residents who

have left. There will also be a moment during the service for anyone to share
a few words in memory of anyone.
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Spring Swap

Are you ready for some spring cleaning?

Look no further than our Spring Swap where "One sw Pr)
Man's Trash is Another Man's Treasure" rings true!
You can bring your unwanted items to the ballroom SUH|\O)PF)
and browse for treasure others have left behind! All May 3th- 12th in the

leftover items will be donated to the local Goodwill Ball
store. Unfortunately, furniture will not be accepted. 3rd Floor Ballroom

This is a great time do your Spring Cleaning!

In April, together we
donated $600 worth of
supplies to the Copper

— Country Humane Society!
Thank you to all who
contributed to the supportj’ %0
the local shelter! F

Spectrio Share App

Want up to date daily activities, announcements, and photos as seen
in the building on the activity T.V.'s? Download our app today!

HOW DO | GET STARTED?

® Open your mobile device app store, QR CODE
and search for Spectrio SHARE.
Download the app to your device. E' E

¢ Open the SHARE app and tap Scan
QR Code. E

¢ Use the scanning tool to scan the

QR Code shown on this page.
SHARE

Alternatively, you can tap Use Community PIN, and type in the PIN
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Kaisa Salani

What are your plans

Briana Lutz
What are your plans

after graduation? after graduation?
I'm planning to get ~I'will be going to
certified to be a Mlchlgan Tech to major
phlemotomist in Pre-Med
What are you most What are you most
looking forward to looking forward to '
about adulthood? about adulthood?

I'm looking forward to I'm looking forward to
be able to travel and see moving out with my
the world with friends! friends and having a
family in the future!

June Save The Dates

3rd- Birthday Lunch
14th- Flag Day
18th- Father's Day

21st- Summer Solstice
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SENIOR COMMUNITY

& Jessica Bracco // Executive Director

.~ Abbie Parker // Business Office Director

Our ,'* Team

= Shelly Marino // pirector of Culinary Services
kitchen@thebluffs.org | 906-483-4402

§ jbracco@thebluffs.org|906-483-4401

Jackie Saari // Director of Housekeeping

aparker@thebluffs.org | 906-483-4404 seniorliving@thebluffs.org | 906-483-4400

Kyle Maki // pirector of Maintenance
maintenance@thebluffs.org |906-483-4252

Katelyn Brinks // Director of Life Engagement
. activities@thebluffs.org|906-483-4474

% Amy Juntunen // Resident Support Director
& seniorliving@thebluffs.org | 906-483-4400

0 FIND US ON FACEBOOK!

Certified

AUG 2021-AUG 2022
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